MAPP (MN chapter fall report)

MAPP continues to grow and participate actively in local community of Minnesota in various capacities. We
participated in Appna food shelf drive this year, actively collected funds and now plan to organize and serve our
thanksgiving dinner at local shelter Insha’Allah.

We celebrated 14th August, Pakistan's 70th Independence Day along with DCPA (Developmental council of
Pakistani American) with great pride.

We participated in Appna National Health care day 2017, organized at Rehma community clinic (free clinic
located in our local mosque ) with great turn out of volunteers and served 75+ patients providing consults,
vision screen, diabetes screen, free flu vaccine and health education lecture and much more.

We are planning to have our annual MAPP social / HDF annual fundraise rand it is scheduled on December 9",
2017 to support educational projects in Pakistani rural areas. MAPP board and members are proud to be part
of Appna.
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